
From: Joan Berry [mailto:jwildberry@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 7:31 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Hayden Island bike path 

  

The proposed bike path on Hayden Island is the newest example of the city's lack of commitment 
to the livability of Hayden Island. The increased traffic on overcrowded Interstate 5, parking on 
narrow streets that are needed for residential parking in the affected streets, and the constant 
threat of increased heavy commercial traffic to the neglected West end of the island make this a 
BAD PLAN from all standpoints.  

Please do not proceed with this plan.  Instead, put the money into repairing the infrastructure on 
the island. 

Joan Berry 
jwildberry@aol.com 

251 N Hayden Bay Drive 
Portland 97217 


